
July 30, 1936

At the Japanese Association Hall

The meeting was called to order by our new President Mr. Kaz 
Oka. The minutes of the previous meeting was read and approved.

Various committee reports were given:

1. The 4th of July parade report was given by Mr. Yoshikazu Higashi 
the chairman of the committee. Mr. Higashi thanked all the members 
for their cooperation in making the chapter’s entry in the parade 
possible.

2. As Mr. Hal Higashi , the chairman of the boat parade committee, 
was not present; Mr. Kaz Oka presented the report.       Due
to lack of time on the part of the members the float was not 
centered.

3. Co-chairman Mr. Y. Higashi reported on the High School project.
Mr. McKillop of the local hi-school and various issues were approached 
by the committee. President Kaz Oka asked that all the preliminary 
work for the project be done by the committee.

4. Thu report of the executive meeting was given by the secretary.

5. A summary of the correspondence received by the chapter was 
given by Miss M. Higuchi, our corresponding secretary.

A request from the Salinas JACL to the effect that we help join with 
the Salinas chapter to help the Watsonville JACL defray the expenses 
for the two oratorical      speakers being sent to Concord was brought 
up for discussion.
After a brief discussion Mr. Yoshikazu Higashi moved that we have 
the corresponding secretary communicate with the Salinas chapter 
to the effect that we will be unable to help them defray the expenses 
to help Watsonville send the two speakers to Concord. Seconded and 
passed.

Miss Chizuko Suyama moved that the president appoint a standing
committee, the duty being to increase the membership of the club. The 
committee to be changed every four months. Seconded and passed.
The following were appointed;
1. Mr. Ky Miyamoto--chairman in charge of Carmel
2. Miss Yoshiko Hattori "  " " New Monterey
3. Miss Toshiko Takeoka ”  " " Monterey
4. Mr. Kaz Sugano ” Pacific Grove

The following members were appointed as the committee in
charge of the "Sayonara" dance social to be given to the visiting 
students from Japan on the Hakuyo Maru.
Chairman---Miss Yoshi Higuchi 

Miss Otsune Manaka 
Miss Chizuko Suyama 
Mr. James Tabata
Mr. Yoneo Gota
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It was decided that the chapter have an outside speaker at the 
next general meeting.

Presiden Oka announced that Mr. George Takigawa had donated
ten dollars to our chapter.
The much        discussed topic of the Japan Night was brought forth 
for discussion. The President stressed that the Japan Night would 
be a very good project for next year.

Treasurer Sugano requested each member to pay up their dues.

Stickers for the Seattle convention was presented by the President. 
Each stickers to be sold for 5c a piece.

As their were no further business the meeting was turned over to the 
social chairman, Miss Chizuko Suyama.
The following guests were introduced during the course of the meeting.

Miss Lilian Kadoike 
Mr. Hiroshi Yamamoto 
Mr. Author Ushiro
Mr. Joe Ichiyasu

Respectfully submitted 

record, sec’ty


